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August 12, 2011 DEPT OF Pl ANNING 
, ANO PERMITTING 

David K. Tanoue, Director CITY&. COUNTY Of HDNSLU 
Department of Planning & Permitting 
City & County of Honolulu 
650 South King Street, 7 th Floor 
Honolulu, HI 96813 

Re: Waimanalo Gulch Landfill 
Project File No:2011/GEN-8 

Dear Mr. Tanoue, 

My name is Lance Jeffery I manage the Ko Olina Weddings & Events located at Ko Olina 
Resort, I adamantly oppose the Waimanalo Gulch Landfill. The gulch is a natural drainage 
stream and because of the mismanagement of the area it has proven in the past that it has 
the ability to pollute our waters and beaches. 

A chronic history of violations by WMH has resulted in millions of dollars in fines and 
should be further proof that the landfill is a catastrophic economic and environmental 
hazard that leaves debris and medical waste on our beaches 

Ko Olina Weddings & Events has been adversely affected by the presences of the landfill 
and the problems created from the negligent operation of the area. Please consider my 
comments and understand that I oppose the deletion deadline of the July 31, 2012 
deadline! 

Sincerely, 

Ko Olina Weddings & Events 

Lance Jeffery 
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